
APSEZ felicitated as a socially responsible company  

Image: Members of Adani Parivaar 
receiving award from Shri Thaawar 
Chand Gehlot, Minister for Social 
Justice & Empowerment 
 
 

In recognition of the 
commendable work done by 
Adani Ports and SEZ as a socially 
responsible company, we have 
recently been felicitated by FICCI 
at their CSR Summit and awards 
organized on November 24, 2015 
at FICCI Federation House, New 
Delhi. 


